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To: TPC Enquiry
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From: Beris Hansberry

Date: 21 December 2023 at 7:07:07 pm AEDT
To: TPC Enquiry <tpc@planning.tas.gov.au>
Subject: Re: Stadium

Apologies for that!

While there are many individual and technical reasons to be opposed to a new stadium,

My objection is more about how the money spent could help those in tassie living rough with no
affordable housing, as well as others in need.

We need more affordable housing, not another stadium, especially as we already have two in good
condition

While we have people living in tents or cars through lack of housing , often with children, it is insulting
to the people of Tasmania that their government thinks the needs of elite footballers are more
important than that of the locals.....

Sincerely,
Beris Hansberry

F

On 21 Dec 2023, at 3:40 pm, TPC Enquiry <tpc@planning.tas.gov.au> wrote:

Good Afternoon,

Thank you for your email. Unfortunately, the body of your email was left blank. If you
wish to provide any comments in relation to the draft Guidelines for the Macquarie
Point Multipurpose stadium, please include them in an responding email.

Yours sincerely,

Tasmanian Planning Commission



Level 3 144 Macquarie Street Hobart TAS 7000
GPO Box 1691 Hobart TAS 7001
03 6165 6828

www.planning.tas.gov.au
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